
Town of Collins Planning Board Meeting 

November 19, 2019 

 

Call meeting to order: 

 Chairman Brian Martin called meeting to order at 7:00 PM with the pledge of allegiance &    

  attendance taken. 

 

Attendance: 

 Present:  Tom Raymond, John Bentley, Richard Agle & Chairman Brian Martin 

 Not Present:  Tom Siegle 

 

LED Signs: 

• With more businesses putting up LED signs, Ch Brian Martin mentioned there is a LED sign in 

Cheektowaga that is so bright to the point it's blinding, which could be a road hazard.  He's 

concerned if businesses in the Town of Collins should put up LED signs, the lumen's should be 

regulated for road safety and neighbor comfort of not having a bright light shinning in their 

windows all night. 

 

LED Street Lights:  

• Ch Brian Martin mentioned that some of the streetlights on Route 62 have been changed over 

to LED's. 

 

Gernatt Gravel: 

• PB member Tom Raymond asked if there is any more information regarding Gernatt Gravel's 

request for a Special Use Permit.  Ch Brian Martin replied there's no new information since 

Gernatt's got their study back. 

 

Next Meeting: 

 Next month's meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 21, 2020 at 7:00 PM.  There will be no 

meeting in December 2019. 

 

Adjournment: 

 Motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 7:15 PM. 

 Motion:  Ch Brian Martin 

 2nd:   Richard Agle 

 Vote:  Passed - Tom Raymond - aye; John Bentley - aye; Richard Agle - aye and Ch Brian Martin - 

aye           

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 Deb Martin 

 


